Digital Art and Photography at Bodmin College September 2014 Newsletter



We were taken a back by the incredible thought provoking, powerful imagery that was produced at both GCSE and A Level.

We look forward to working with you all and wish you all the very best of luck!



All lesson for all year groups are housed in purpose built Apple facilities giving all of you the opportunity to use of some of the best equipment and resources available for Photography and Digital Art in any school across the

Afterschool GCSE and ALevel Photography and Digital art club runs every Monday. Tuesday, and Wednesday 3.30-4.45pm



In Partnership with **FALMOUTH**

Incredible news

FDA DIGITAL MEDIA V V f @ (I o large ship with FALMOUTH **CREATE YOUR DIGITAL FUTURE**

Find out more www.digitalmediafda.co.uk

We are delighted to inform you that we have a new course running from September 2015.

Our FDa in Digital Media, a 2 year HE qualification, is in partnership with Falmouth University. An optional 3rd year study at Falmouth is available to top up to a full degree

Our brand new course for 17-any age students will be housed in an incredible all new digital media centre

Our websites

PHOTOGRAPHY

www.bodminphotography.

We have been busy over the summer updating our GCSE Website and creating a new ALevel website jam packed with great links and resources to help you with your studies in this subject



all new ALevel Website

www.alevelphotography.co.uk

tudent (

We charge a small yearly fee for the Photography course. The fees enable the continual use of our Lazer A4 / A3 and A1 printing for end of year showsA1 printer.

This Year students in year 12 and 13 pay £25 and Year 9, 10 and 11 £15

Please pay ASAP. Please make cheques payable to 'Bodmin College, All payments need to be taken to colleges finance office and a receipt will be issued

Thankyou for your continued support of our subject

guipment



Sketchbooks A3 £5.00 A4 £3.50

Purchase equipment at greatly reduced prices. speak to Mr Talbot

for further info please contact: Mr Talbot: tm@bodmincollege.co.uk